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I am writing in support of SB 1583. It seems sad that we need to pass legislation to 

prohibit discrimination when selecting textbooks, instructional materials, or library 

books that are used in Oregon public schools, but we really do. Learning about 

everyone who contributed to the rich history of Oregon is essential for students. 

Educators should maintain their professional right and responsibility to select 

curriculum materials that will support the learning of all public school students. All of 

them. 


